
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
12/11/2024 

 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have 
purchased item # 171067, Cucumber 6 count between October 24 and 
November 27, 2024. 
 
Charlie’s Produce has announced a voluntary recall of SunFed cucumbers due to 
potential Salmonella contamination.  
 

 
 
If you have any remaining cucumbers do not eat them; please dispose of the 
product and visit your local Costco for a full refund. 
 
For any further questions or concerns please contact Charlie’s Produce at (801) 
908-6091, 7AM-6PM MST, Monday through Friday or Saturday’s 8AM-1PM. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Charlies Produce 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


